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19th March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Unfortunately, we have not had enough uptake to make the Easter Bingo a 

viable fundraising event. 

With regret, I have taken the decision to cancel the Easter Bingo event and 

instead hold an Easter Raffle with a chance to win chocolate egg bouquets plus 

more! 

 

Year 6 will be selling raffle tickets at end of day on the school yard from 

3:15pm and will also go around the classrooms during the day. Raffle tickets 

are £1 per ticket. 

The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 27th March and the winners will be 

contacted. 

 

I hope you understand our decision and thank you for support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 
 

Mrs Nicola Walker 

Headteacher 


